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If you are not satisfied with this response to your request, you may appeal by writing to 
Freedom of Information Act Appeal, Office of the General Counsel, Federal Trade Commission, 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Washington D.C. 20580, within 30 days of the date of this 
letter. Please enclose a copy of your original request and a copy of this response.  If you believe 
that we should choose to disclose additional materials beyond what the FOIA requires, please 
explain why this would be in the public interest. 

If you have any questions about the way we handled your request, or about our FOIA 
regulations or procedures, please contact Chip Taylor at 202-326-3258. 

      Sincerely,

      Dione  J.  Stearns
      Assistant General Counsel 
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